From:

Sent: 24 December 2018 12:55

To: Little, Tom

Subject: My request to fell two trees rear garden 10 Adamson Rd NW3 3HR. Reason: danger to rear boundary wall. Your reference 2130 6564 John Tims.

For the attention of Tom Little Esq.

Dear Mr Little,

Thank you so much for arranging your appointments at such short notice for us to meet at 10 Adamson Rd at 11:30 AM Friday 21 December.

You were then in a position to examine my request to have the two trees in our rear garden felled because they were pushing against the rear boundary wall causing it to lean over dangerously.

My request form sent by email on 20 November under reference 2130 6564 refers.

Please kindly advise if I may have the two trees felled in such a way that we can start reconstructing the rear boundary brick wall.

I understand that should I not hear from you within six weeks, your authorisation is tacitly accorded.

Nonetheless, please kindly confirm.

With many thanks and all best wishes for Christmas and the New Year.

Yours sincerely,



This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.